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Upcoming Events

Feb. 9 - Seroogy candy bar orders go home

Feb. 10 & 11 - NO SCHOOL - Teachers’ Conference

Feb. 16 - Lutheran Pioneers  at Zion 6:00 - 7:30 pm

Feb. 18 - Optional Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:00 - 8:00 pm

(Contact your child’s teacher if you would like to meet with them)

Seroogy Candy Bars

For those who ordered Seroogy candy bars, your orders

will be sent home with your child today. Parents, please

sign the form acknowledging the number of candy bars

you received and send it back to Mrs. Sargent by Monday,

February 14. We will do one reorder on Monday, February

21, so any reorders or new orders must be submitted before that day. Contact Mrs.

Sargent in the school office for a form, if you would like to place an order. Payments

can be turned in to Mrs. Sargent as soon as possible to allow us to do the reorder.



Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch at school this week.

No School

There is no school tomorrow and Friday as the teachers will be attending the District

Teachers’ Conference at Faith Lutheran School in Fond du Lac.

Second Parent Survey

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who completed the second parent survey regarding

the vision for the future of St. John.  We truly appreciate your input and participation.

School Field Trip

On Tuesday, March 1, the children in Grades K - 8 will be attending the play The Little

Mermaid at Fox Valley Lutheran High School in Appleton. We will take a bus to FVL and

plan to leave school at 8:00 am and return before the end of the school day. The play

will begin at 9:30 am. We will provide lunch for the children at Pizza Ranch in Green Bay

on our way back to school. We are in need of 6 chaperones that day. If you are

interested in volunteering to chaperone, please email or call Mrs. Sargent in the school

office by February 18. Please note, we can only take parents, no small siblings, on the

bus.  As a thank you for helping, your lunch will also be covered!

Mission Offering

Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our

sister churches throughout the world. The project we have

chosen our offering to support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Last week’s

mission offering was $34.00. The total semester offering is $103.00. Mission

offerings will be collected on Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you

for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


